
 
(I-5 Wilsonville Facility Plan for Boone Bridge Southbound Auxiliary Lane and Seismic Resilience 
Retrofit Project) 
  
  
  
This is a worthy project and long overdue.  Please put this project on the fast tract ASAP.  To call this 
area a bottleneck is not hyperbole and should have been done many years ago. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Franklin G. Wise  
  
Pamela A. Wise 
  
1200 Overlook Drive Apt. 270 
Lake Oswego, OR 97034 
  
pgwise@comcast.net 
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